
 

 
Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out on things like airline launches, 
improvement projects and much more! Sign up for SFO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters 
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NOTICE 

August 1, 2023 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 
 

SUBJECT: Taxi Staging 
 
Taxi drivers are not permitted to park on neighborhood streets near the airport or along roadway 
shoulders while waiting their turn to be called into the airport by the Virtual Queue app. Staging on 
shoulders will result in airport suspensions; parking on neighborhood streets in violation of local laws 
may result in monetary fines and/or airport suspensions.  
 
Drivers waiting their turn to serve the airport may use the provided remote taxi staging lot or patronize 
area businesses such as restaurants and coffee shops. If you need assistance locating the remote 
taxi staging lot near Long Term Parking, contact Curbside Management at 650-821-2700 
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